
The New York State Department of 
Transportation (NYSDOT) has prepared a 
draft design and environmental report with 
preliminary engineering recommendations 
for the U.S. Route 9 Complete Streets 
project. The report presents alternatives 
to enhance safety and reliability along the 
corridor for all modes of transportation 
along U.S. Route 9.

Join us at this public meeting to provide 
input on the alternatives and the potential 
benefi ts. The project limits are from 
Pierson Avenue in the Town of Mount 
Pleasant, Village of Sleepy Hollow, 
to Tompkins Avenue in the Town of 
Greenburgh, Village of Hastings-on- 
Hudson.

U.S. Route 9 Complete Streets
Join us for a Public Meeting

Wednesday, June 4, 2025
6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

Mercy University Rotunda 
Mercy Hall 
555 Broadway 
Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522

NYSDOT complies with the Americans with Disabilities 
Act and New York State Limited English Profi ciency 
guidelines. If you require special accommodations or 
interpretation services to participate in this meeting, 
please contact (845) 431-5857 by May 28, 2025.

For more information, contact:
Jenny Baez, P.E., PTOE 
NYSDOT Project Manager 
Jenny.Baez@dot.ny.gov 
(845) 431-5857
www.dot.ny.gov/route9completestreets
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